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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

February 18, 2005

TO: Honorable Joe Driver, Chair, House Committee on Law Enforcement 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB318 by Hupp (Relating to the confidentiality of certain records maintained by the 
Department of Public Safety regarding persons licensed to carry a concealed handgun.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to no longer require the Department of Public Safety to 
disclose whether an individual holds a concealed handgun license to any person submitting a written 
request.  The bill would take effect immediately if it receives a vote of two-thirds of all the members 
elected to each house; otherwise, the bill would take effect September 1, 2005.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety
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